From: Office of the Registrar

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment EB-2023-0105
Date: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 8:02:48 AM

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, April 15, 2023 4:14 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2023-0105

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

Fossil fuels are a major source of the greenhouse gases causing global warming. The latest
IPCC report calls for us to move away from fossil fuels and invest in renewable energy. As we
are increasingly aware, global warming is already bringing us severe weather events, melting
of the icecaps and sea-level rise, as well as flooding in some areas and desertification in
others. My children and grandchildren face a threatening future, due to our failure to arrest
global warming, and it will only get worse the longer we delay in taking serious action.
Expanding fossil fuel production and transmission is akin to sentencing our children and
grandchildren to a world of chaos, starvation, societal breakdown and armed conflict. Please
don't make the problem worse by approving the EB-2023-0105 application by Enbridge to
expand its activity in Lanark County. And please deny them to go ahead without consulting
the electors. The politicians we elect make promises and voice attitudes they don't always live
up to once they are in office.
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